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January 21, 2020 
 
 
Re:   Transition to new Wet Weather Shutdown Guidelines 
 
Attention:   BCTS TSG Licensees and Contractors 
 
BC Timber Sales Strait of Georgia Business Area implemented new TCH/TSG Wet 
Weather Safety Shutdown Guidelines for all Timber Sales Licenses (TSL) formally sold 
after April 1, 2019. 
 
Pre-existing TSLs sold before April 1, 2019 should continue to adhere to directions as 
specified by the project Terrain Stability Assessment, Site Plan and Harvest Plan or the 
2006 TSG Wet Weather Shutdown Procedures.  Otherwise, Licensees and Contractors 
may opt to use the new Wet Weather Shutdown Guidelines if it provides a higher level 
or more restrictive safety control. 
 
To get a copy of the 2006 TSG Wet Weather Shutdown Procedures if they apply to your 
project please contact your BCTS representative. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


